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Comments for Public Posting: The YMCA and rec centers should NOT have closed during the
pandemic, that is shameful! These so called non profits and public
facilities need to be open and available for unhoused residents.
Unhoused residents are HUMAN, they need to use THE
BATHROOM, SHOWER, and have access to basic sanitation like
any other human would need to do!



